
Kennydale Fire Station 15 
and Reservoir Project 

Beginning in February 2018, crews will 
begin construction of Fire Station 15, 
on the south end of the site, continuing 
through the end of the year. Fire Station 
15 is expected to be operational by 
January 2019. Reservoir construction 
will begin early 2019 and is expected 
to last approximately 12 months. 
Additional work will be completed on 
water mains and valves in the right-
of-way on NE 30th St, Park Ave N, and 
N 32nd St, N 33rd St and N 33rd Pl. 
Overall construction is expected to be 
complete by early 2020.

What to expect as construction 
begins

•	 Vehicles and equipment  
crews arrive

•	 Site clearing and grading

•	 Foundation/drainage work

•	 Daytime, weekday construction  
7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

•	 Periodic noise, dust, vibration

•	 Traffic control, as needed

The city and RRFA will work to keep 
the community informed throughout 
project construction. Please sign up 
for regular updates via email and 
visit our project website for the latest 
information. February 2018
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Construction begins February 2018 

The City of Renton is moving forward construction of a new fire station and water reservoir in the Kennydale neighborhood on 
a city-owned parcel at 1404 N 30th St, just west of I-405. Both activities are a collaboration of the Renton Regional Fire Authority 

(RRFA), Community Services’ Facilities Division and the Public Works Department’s Utility Systems Division. 



Fire Station 15 is the result of 
investments in the Renton Regional Fire 
Authority, approved by voters in spring 
2016. The new fire station provides 
improved response times in the Kennydale 
neighborhood and the RRFA service area, 
and relieves current load on Fire Stations 11, 
12 and 16.

The reservoir will be co-located on the 
fire station property to meet a longstanding 
system need to provide reliability and 
redundancy of supply, and operational 
flexibility in the water system. The new 
reservoir also provides emergency water 
storage west of I-405. 

Opportunity for public art on 
reservoir 

The Renton Municipal Arts Commission 
will consider options and make 
recommendations for any painted 
treatment of the reservoir and invite public 
feedback through their process. A schedule 
for meetings related to reservoir public 
art will be announced on our website and 
through the project email list.  

Kennydale Fire Station 15 and Reservoir Project

The fire station and reservoir project will meet neighborhood and 
city goals for greater safety and water supply reliability
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For more information 
Please let us know if you have questions or comments. Visit our project 
website for additional information and to sign up for email updates.

Online: www.rentonwa.gov/kennydaleproject

Email: kennydale-project@rentonwa.gov 

Phone: 425.430.7313


